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Our Ref:  
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Primary 7 Camp, Dalguise, 8th – 11th September, 2020 

 

 
With the ongoing restrictions affecting travel and school class sizes in relation to Covid-19, we have taken 
the decision to postpone the planned P7 residential camp to Dalguise.   
 
The new dates for this trip are 11th – 14th May, 2021 with all monies currently paid transferred to the 
rescheduled travel dates. 
 
Travel will still be subject to Scottish Government and Midlothian Council health and safety guidance in 
relation to social distancing measures and containment of Covid-19.  At this time, it is impossible to say 
how things will look next year and cancellation of the trip is still a possible outcome.   
 
We will update you with further details of our altered plans once we return to school in August.   
 
 
Keep safe and take care. 
 
 
 
 
Steven McBride 
Depute Head Teacher 
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